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Committees/ Councils 

1. Music Undergraduate Student Association (MUSA) Executive Council 

2. SSMU Legislative Council 

MUSA Executive Council 

- Constitution referendum  

- MUSA’s executives’ election 

- Student Life Fund 

- Concerns with practice rooms’ booking system  

- Schulich merch 

- Considering adding more representative to MUSA  

 

 

Previous and Upcoming Meetings: 

MUSA Executive Council (public) 

Most recent: 

- March 15th, 2021 

- March 29th, 2021 

Upcoming: 

- April 12th, 2021 



 

About me/ Contact information: 

Hello everyone! My name is Mitra and I go by she/her pronouns.  I’m a U2 faculty program 

music student minoring in music education. Feel free to contact me through any of the following 

emails. 

Email: musicrep@ssmu.ca / external.musa@mail.mcgill.ca 

Office Hours: Available by appointment - email to set up a time, please 

 


